
COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, January 9, 2024 in Council Chambers at 1606 – 
14 Street.  

• Mayor Hunter recognized Britnie Morrison, winner of the 2023 Council Christmas Card Design Contest. Britnie’s 
design was used on the 2023 Council Christmas cards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Council set the next Budget Meetings for Wednesday, January 17 and Friday, January 19, 2024 from 5:00 to 9:00 p.m. 

• Council passed an updated Community Grant Policy which provides the opportunity for volunteer, community-based 
organizations/groups/clubs to receive funding through an equitable process. 

• At the May 23, 2023 Regular Council Meeting, Council approved an RCMP Detachment Parking Lot Expansion. The 
costs were higher than budgeted, with a project overage of $3,127. Council will decide at the January 23, 2024 
Regular Council Meeting which reserve fund to use for this expense. 

• Council moved to appoint Mountain View County Councillor Alan Miller as a Trustee to the Didsbury Municipal Library 
until the organizational meeting in 2024. 

• The Year End Statistics for Municipal Enforcement were presented to Council.  One of the highlights of the report was 
a significant increase to traffic enforcement, which was a priority Council requested. 

• Council approved to send to Municipal Affairs (provincial government) information about all of the Town’s municipal-
federal agreements, to assist in their efforts to advocate for equitable funding from the federal government. This 
information will become part of an inventory to document the scope and scale of these agreements to better 
understand all the municipal-federal agreements in place. 

 


